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Letter should have gone to Wynne: Reader

	The recent letter from Judy Foote, regarding ?Canadians cannot afford another misspent year? is coming from the Federal Liberals. 

While I agree that we cannot afford another four years of Harper, we cannot afford another four days of the Provincial Liberals and

Wynne. 

These two governments have led the way in overspending and misspending. They are the worst examples of poor government. So

please, Judy, write a letter to Wynne.

Nigel Kean

Aurora
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